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' Addr;ss Reply to Post Offic] Box 767
,Chicago, Illinois 60690s -

|
Jun e 1, 198 2

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Df fice o f Nuclear haactor Rcgulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Final Report for the LaSalle
Independent Design Review j

NRC Docke t Nos . 50-373 and 50-374 '

Dear Mr. Denton:

The purpose of this letter is to transmit the subject final
report to you. This report completes our submittal to meet license
condition 2.C.(28) o f NPF-11.

Under separate cover, this material is being provided to
Mr. James G. Keppler.

If there are any questions in this matter, please contact
this office.

Very truly yours,

c,f t|9,1

C. W. Schroeder
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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June 1, 1982

Mr. L.O. DelGeorge:

Subject: Final Report for the LaSalle
Independent Design Review

Enclosed is the final report prepared by Teledyne Engineering
Services for the Independent Design Review at LaSalle County Station.
The basic conclusion was that none of the items found by Teledyne in
their review had the potential for significant safety impact.

You should transmit this information to Mr. Denton and
Mr. Keppler.

h W. 4/,

B.R. Shelton

BRS/bmb/1615L
cc: R.J. Mazza
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